
GREETINGS {name}!
It has come to our attention...

The calendar dates posted for the
H.E.M.O.R.R.H.O.I.D Trek

On BOTH the website and mailed flier are
INCORRECT!

The CORRECT dates for this event are:
MARCH 20th - 21st - 22nd

 

You can always find this and other information in the Calendar section of the Billy Holcomb
Website

Billy Holcomb Calendar & Events
Hope to see you there!

John Z. - Pirate - Christo
The Billy Holcomb Newsletter Team

To cancel click here, to edit your subscription click here.
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